
Ascesion Sunday  
Luke 24:44-53 

He left us with a commission, a blessing, and the promise of the Holy Spirit. 
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SUNDAY   9:30 am - Worship 
             10:30 am - Fellowship 

   11:00 am - Sunday school - (Children & Adults) 
  1:00pm - Bible Study (via Zoom) 

    https://us04web.zoom.us/j/74401670409?pwd=QlVYTGJObGptRjJ6V2NXM1Z4Y1pvZz09 
Meeting ID: 744 0167 0409 
Passcode: Study 

MONDAY   9:00 am - Friendly Ties Quilters (1st & 3rd Monday’s) 
    
WEDNESDAY  9:00 am - Yoga (coming soon) 
    6:30pm - Confirmation 
    
THURSDAY   1:00 pm - Shepherding Bible Study Group – (3rd Thursday) 
    6:30 pm - Church Council meeting – (2nd Thursday) 
 
FRIDAY   8:00 pm - AA and Al Anon 
 
SATURDAY   7:30 am - Men’s Group – (2nd Saturday) 
 

 

Parish Notes 
Welcome to Worship 

 

May 16, 2021 
 
 

Gathered and gifted to celebrate and share the love of Jesus 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Pastor Debra Jimenez 
Cell:  770-841-7610 
Email: 
pastordebra.ascension@gmail.com 
 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/74401670409?pwd=QlVYTGJObGptRjJ6V2NXM1Z4Y1pvZz09


 
Our Counters Groups is being 
reestablished. 
Our counters assist the financial 
secretary to count and record each 
offering.  Anyone interested please 
reach out to Mylitta Barrett.   

 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
May 16 Baby Shower Blessing 
June 20 – Father’s Day  
VBS - June 21-25 
July 25 – Aug 1 - Family Promise 
Sept 12 – God’s Work Our Hands 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
May Birthdays 

 
Sharen Kamp                   3 
Dick Graves                     7 
John Warkentin               8 
Paula Stuart                    13 
Mariah Day                      21 
 

 
 
Baby Shower for the Welcome Baby Program 
Thanks to everyone for the donations to the 
WBP. These will be distributed to families with 
young children/babies who participate in the 
Welcome Baby program through the United Way. 
Also, a big thank you to Paula Stuart and Sharen 
Kamp who visit multiple families each month as 
volunteers for this great program.  
 
Restarting the Sign-Up Chart for Flowers and 
Coffee Hour  
The sign-up chart is available to sponsor flowers 
for the altar.  You can honor or memorialize a 
loved one or celebrate an event.  Flowers will be 
$30 total.  You can put cash or a check in an 
envelope, mark it for flowers, and place it in the 
offering plate.  
 
We will also begin hosting Coffee Hours after the 
worship service on Sunday mornings.  We 
recommend that two families sign-up and host 
each Sunday to help with the added 
precautions.    
 
Both sign-up sheets will be in the Narthex on 
Sunday morning.  Things are starting to return to 
our new normal, woohoo!! 
 
Needs in our Community 
 
The Ogden Rescue mission is in need of twin-size 
blankets.  
 
Family Promise needs paper bowls, size 3 diapers, 
shampoo, and conditioner. 
 
 



 

 

 

 

šPlease Lift Up in Prayer: 

• The Family of James Boe 
• Lillian Hughes & Family 
• Tracie Truitt, friend of Alyson’s  
• Kristy - Shari Morosky’s daughter 
• Joan Marlow 
• Stephanie, niece of Gloria 
• Cory, Nancy Gale’s son 
• Pam Burbank 
• Jessica Stewart, Dick Graves 

daughter 
• Dan Harkin, Lillian Hughes cousin 
• Delilah Sell, Lillian Hughes cousin 
• Rebecca Rens and the Eyre Families 
• Patti, Shari Morosky’s sister 
• Roy Zimmerman 
• Randy and Janie Karas 
• Jefferson Barrett  
• Kyle and Kristen - friends of Kelly 
• Maylan Chugg, Don & Dee’s 

granddaughter 
• Julie Jensen, Mike Williams’ sister 
• Heather Nolting, wife of Arliss’ 

nephew 
• Holly & Libby, friends of Kim Engelby 
• Gloria Mike 
• Chris, friend of Alyson W.  
• Judy Sherman 
• Henry, Nancy G’s grandson 
• Justina, friend of Rebecca 
• Sharen’s sister and her family, 

especially unborn grandchild 
 

 

 
• Sean Zeller, Pastor Gene’s nephew 
• Cheryl, friend of Alyson 
• Mark Hughes and family 
• Richard, Shari Morosky’s husband 
• Shelley, Diana Warkentin’s friend  
• Heidi, Diane Shultz’ sister-in-law 
• Don Hughes 
• Dick Graves 
• Paula and Dave Stuart and Paula’s Dad 
• Steve Morlan 
• Ruth Ann Hudspeth, friend of Dick G. 
• Bob P. 
• Mark B.  
• Shari Morosky and her family 
• Dee Brown 
• PJ, friend of Kelly 
• Toni, Pastor Debra’s Sister-in-Law 
• Lynn and Carol  
• Katie’s mom, friend of Pastor Debra’s 

daughter 
• Grace Scothern 

 
šPraying for Loved Ones in the Military: 

• Kaleb Tarr 
• Dariyan Edsinger  
• Mason Bushey and his wife Ida, and 

family 
• Brody Wilcock 
• Renee Kiel 
• Justin Kiel  
• Kris Kiel  
• Matt Malde 
• Jason Chugg 

 

    
      
        
     
       
   
     
      

 
   
   
     
      
      
   
   
        
   

 

  
   
    
     

    
   
   
    
    
     
   

 

 

If you would like to join our group of prayer warriors, please send an email to Kelly Martin, 
jeffnkelly2@msn.com and she will add you to the group. Your email address is not shared with 
other group members.  
 
  

mailto:jeffnkelly2@msn.com


Council Updates – 

• Vacation Bible School is coming to Ascension 21-25 June. There will be lots of opportunities 
and ways that you can help…supervising the crafts, reading a bible story, buying snacks, and 
much more. If you can help, please call or email Kelly or Pastor Debra.  More to follow. 

• We have been invited to become part of an Emergency Preparedness Group in N. Ogden. Eric 
Engelby will be our POC for this committee. 

• Roof Replacement – You probably remember last spring just before COVID, we had voted to 
replace the roofing on four sides of the roof. The roofer came this week and took a look at it 
again, unfortunately it looks like we are going to need to get an engineer to come in an see 
why the roof is “wavey” on two sides. We will keep you updated but based on the price of 
lumber/building supplies with the shortages right now, chances are we won’t see progress on 
this till 2022. 

• During our spring check/filter replacement by Mountain Air, they found two air conditioners and 
one heating unit that need to be replaced. No surprise as most of these are 26 years old. We 
are currently getting bids from a couple companies to see what the replacements will cost.  

• With recent changes to COVID restrictions, we are going to reopen the gym for use by sports 
teams or other groups that want to use it. We are also looking at ways to open our campus to 
youth in our community.  

• We are looking for someone to fill an opening on the council through January 2022.   
• Pastor Debra, James and Mattie will be vacationing from 3-10 June. Pastor Gordon Young will 

be our pulpit supply on June 6th.  

New Ministry 

• The council voted to donate $1000 the “Cops & Kids” back to school shopping event 
sponsored by Weber Fraternal Order of Police. 

• Ascension will use new ministry money to sponsor a child through Compassion International. 
• The council will gather on June 12 for a Mission/Vision planning day. If there are ministries, 

ideas, or areas in the community that you would like to see our congregation involved in, 
please contact a member of the council. 

 

 

 

We celebrate Pentecost next 
Sunday…Come Holy Spirit! 

  



May 
Ascension Ministries 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

SUN WORSHIP 
ASST 

ALTAR 
GUILD USHERS GREETERS ANNOUNCE-

MENTS 
COUNTERS FELLOWSHIP 

TREATS 

May 2 Patti Hall Kim 
Engelby Jim Jimenez Brigitte 

Shultz Jim Craig  TBD 

May 9 Arliss 
Zimmerman 

 
Kim 

Engelby 

Patti Hall/ 
Stef Rhees 

Jim 
Jimenez Jim Craig  

 
Mother’s Day 

Cupcakes 

May 16 Connie 
Larsen 

 
Kim 

Engelby 

Arliss 
Zimmerman  Jim Craig  

 
TBD 

May 23 Mylitta 
Barrett 

Kim 
Engelby Todd & Renee 

Hart 

John & 
Diana 

Warkenten 
Jim Craig  

TBD 

May 30 Don Brown 
Kim 

Engelby 
Brigitte Shultz 

 
Joanna 

Wolf Jim Craig  
 

TBD 
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